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3 October 2023 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Sticky Toffee Pudding – Design Competition and Purchasing 

 

Christmas festivity planning at Stamford Green is well underway, and as such we are launching our 

annual Stamford Green Sticky Toffee Pudding Design Competition for 2023. 

 

We will be selling the unique and festive Stamford Green Sticky Toffee Pudding, and we would like to 

offer all children the opportunity to win a competition so that their design is used as a label for our 

puddings.  This enterprise is now in it’s seventh successful year.  Last year’s winner was Joey Merritt-

Holmes, who painted a scenic snowy town capturing 

Christmas mood so beautifully! 

 

The template is attached.  The closing date for entries 

is 9.00am on Friday 13 October, and the winner will 

be announced on Tuesday 31 October to enable a 

pre-Christmas order in time for the end of term. 

 

Please hand all entries into the staff on the gates at 

the start of school on Friday 13 October to avoid 

them getting damaged or creased in book bags.   

 

Please note the following in creating your design: 

• Please do your design inside the half moon 

shape. 

• Try not to go over the lines. 

• Please don’t use pencil or very pale crayons. Felt tips are best. 

• Try to avoid too much white space on the drawing as lots of colour helps the design stand out. 

• Please keep your drawing clean and don’t crease it. 

• You should not include any text as the text on the labels are completed separately. 

Puddings are available to purchase via PTA Events.  We have to order stock in advance so numbers will 

be limited.  They are priced at £6.94 each.  PTA Events will be open for purchases on Tuesday 31 October 

and will close on Thursday 30 November, or once all have been sold.  Puddings will be distributed at the 

Christmas Fair on Sunday 3.12.23. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Victoria Tebbett 

On behalf of Stamford Green PTA  

ptastamfordgreen@gmail.com 

Stamford Green                   PTA 
Primary School and Nursery 



 

 

 

Label drawing template - print on white paper. Do not print anything on the back, it will show through 

on the scan.

 

Name 

Year 


